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From: donna mckenna [mailto:mckennabookkeeping@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2023 2:33 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Opposed to another gas station in Borden  

I am against this new gas station planned for Borden the 3stations there are enough and there is no way it can 
support 4 gas stations.  2 of which have been there over 60s years.  Family owned who live in the community 
and support Borden. 

Why can't they build a new station in Crapaud or Desable or New Haven.  There's no gas stations there and it 
could certainly use one there  

Stop this new gas station NOW Why ruin these families livelihoods to make another island business who 
doesn't live in community and doesn't support this community - just so they can get richer  

Donna McKenna  
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